From: Summy, Roger A CIV NAVFAC Mid-Atlantic
[mailto:roger.summy@navy.mil]

Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 6:13 PM

To: john@indoorairtechnologies.com; walt@indoorairtechnologies.com
Cc: Charlotte Livingston

Subject: HVAC Duct Cleaning at NSA Mechanicsburg

April 09, 2010

Alcon,

[ would like to express my appreciation on the HVAC duct cleaning

work that was done at Buildings 312 & 308 here at NSA Mechanicsburg, 6-
9 April 2010.

The crew was professional, efficient and courteous through-out the

project.

Please pass on my thanks for a job well done!

Roger A. Summy

Engineering Technician

Facility Engineering & Acquisitions Division Navfac-Midlant, PWD
Pennsylvania Building 305 Mechanicsburg, PA 17050-2457

Comm.: 717-605-6611

DSN: 430-6611

Cell: 717-648-3577

Email: roger.summy@navy.mil



